
Congressman Jennifer Wexton, PWC Board of Supervisors and Planning 
Commission,

Republican candidate Hung Cao’s flyer below shows he is just another cog in the 
PWC just-say-NO Republican Party which stands
·       To Maintain an exclusionary zone
·       Against property rights
·       Against increasing our commercial tax revenue
·       Against supporting our Prince William schools, student, teachers, employees, 
and first responders.

The Republicans will INCREASE our reliance on residential taxes because they 
refuse to take advantage of the opportunity to enhance our commercial tax rate, as 
Loudoun County has done for the last 25 years.

All  PWC Republicans can say is NO, NO, NO and Hell NO to solutions.

The tide has turned.    The Democrats are our visionary leaders who actively seek 
solutions, rather than just trying to get elected, and are for supporting and 
enhancing our commercial tax base.   They understand the importance of reducing 
our residential taxes, supporting  PWC working families, teacher pay raises, and 
improving our schools to raise the educational future of our students.

In the past two years our BOCS have done more for PWC than the Republicans did 
in 15 years!  The Democrats of PWC have shown they recognize the problems and 
disparities, and make decisions for the betterment of ALL.  Our huge increases in 
population are mainly comprised of the middle and lower economic classes, not the 
wealthy.  The Democrats see a problem and they take action.

I am a first generation  US Citizen,  my parents immigrated from Egypt because 
my  father always said "in Americathey don’t steal your land".   The Rural 
Crescent stole our property rights 23 years ago and Republican boards have kept 
this exclusionary zone alive and well.  PWC can no longer  live in the dark ages.

The PW Digital Gateway  is a once in a lifetime opportunity to improve the lives of 
all PWC citizens and give them a pathway to middle class. The approval will bring 
 billions in investment and commitments to create hundreds and hundreds of acres 
of permanent, PUBLIC open spaces and parks . Why would we send away billions 
from our schools, teachers, children?

 Once again PWC is treated like we are “ on the wrong side of the tracks”.



Mr. Cao – YOU ARE ON THE WRONG SIDE OF THE ISSUE;  You are 
involving yourself in our local land use issues which you have no knowledge of .  
You  are spreading misinformation and telling PWC we cannot have EXACTLY 
WHAT HAS MADE LOUDOUN COUNTY THE RIGHEST COUNTY IN THE 
COUNTRY AND GIVEN YOU AND YOUR FAMILY  ALL THE BENEFITS 
YOU HAVE TODAY.


